
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 24, 2023 

 
• Students, the next Harris Road hangout will be Thursday, April 6th during 

Encore. Students who qualify will be able to hang out with friends, listen to 
music, play games, and have a good time. To qualify, you must have no 
office referrals and no more than two minors between March 22nd and 
April 6th.  Keep up the good behavior and attend the Harris Road hangout. 

• 1st Semester Art students may come by Mrs. Carpenter's room and pick up 
their art work. 

• Congratulations to the boys soccer team on their 4-1 win yesterday against 
Kannapolis. Goals were scored by Colin Finlon, Hudson Irwin, Gavin Powell, 
and Justyce Page. It was a complete team win with everyone on the team 
contributing on the field. The boys play again on Tuesday at home against 
Winkler.   

• Congratulations to the girls soccer team for their mercy rule victory over 
Kannapolis Middle School. Lucy Chin led the Patriots with 4 goals and 2 
assists.  While the offensive production was good, Coach Wilhoit is most 
proud of the defensive effort limiting the Eagles to zero shots on goal.  
Harris Roads record stands at 1 and 0.  The ladies will host Winkler Tuesday.  
Come out and support Harris Road athletics.   

• The Lady Patriots Volleyball Team won their first match of the season, 
defeating Kannapolis 3-0.  Avayah McKinnon, Riley Caruso, Addison Smith, 
and Zoe Williams led the way at the service line, combining for 20 Aces. 
Also having great games were Trista Ruck, Maddie White, Piper Martin, and 
Abby Conley.  The ladies will play next Tuesday at Winkler. 

• Speed cubing club will meet at 8 am on Tuesday March 28th in Ms Bartlett's 
room. 


